
1

Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0000039; ROADWAY EXPRESS

Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 8/5/2008 3:51 PM

End: Tue 8/5/2008 3:51 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Patrick Bratton called and said that while out in the field conducting the approved fieldwork, he discovered MW-1.  This 

well was welded shut with a lid that did not resemble typical MW box.  He requested permission to abandon this well 
since it is screened all the way to the surface like MW-2, which is already approved for destruction.  I approved well 

destruction since the well is a potential conduit.   
 

 


